Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

To: Joseph Muehleck
Cc: Sedlachek, Jennifer C; 'Roger.Levin@valero.com'; Roe, Dilan, Env. Health
Subject: RE: RO2515, Exxon #70234, 3450 35th Avenue, Oakland, CA 94619

Dear Mr. Muehleck,

The extension request for the submittal of the Soil and Water Investigation and Focused SCM Report for the subject case
is approved and has been extended to June 9, 2014.

Regards,
Keith Nowell

Keith Nowell PG, CHG

Hazardous Materials Specialist
Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda , CA 94502-6540

phone: 510 / 567 - 6764

fax: 510 /337 -9335

email: keith.nowell@acgov.org

PDF copies of case files can be reviewed/downloaded at:

http://www.acgov. org/aceh/lop/ust. htm

From: Joseph Muehleck [mailto:jmuehleck@eticeng.com]

Sent: Thursday, January 23, 2014 11:39 AM

To: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

Cc: Sedlachek, Jennifer C; 'Roger.Levin@valero.com'

Subject: RO2515, Exxon #70234, 3450 35th Avenue, Oakland, CA 94619

Dear Mr. Nowell -

As discussed on Wednesday, 22 January 2014, outside counsel for ExxonMobil Environmental Services has been in
contact with the property owner about access to perform a proposed investigation at the referenced site. Per previous
email to Alameda County Environmental Health (Dilan Roe) dated 7 November 2013, the site was being used for parking
for a nearby construction project that would last into 2014, which delayed the investigation. The property owner has
recently indicated that the property should be accessible for the investigation by 1 April 2014. Therefore, on behalf of
ExxonMobil Environmental Services, we request an extension of the Soil and Water Investigation and Focused SCM
Report due date to 9 June 2014.

Please respond at your earliest convenience. Thank you for your consideration.

Joseph Muehleck
Project Manager
imuehleck@eticeng.com
www.eticeng.com

ETIC Engineering, Inc.
2285 Morello Ave.
Pleasant Hill, CA 94523
Tel: 825-602-4710 x2127
Fax: 925-602-4720
Mobile: 925-301-7428



